
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

26 January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Year 2 – Parents/Carers invited to Reading Hour 
2.15pm Friday 2 February 2024 
 
I would like to invite all our Year 2 parents/carers to join us in class at 
2.15pm on Friday 2 February 2024 for our Reading Hour.  The session 
will begin at 2.15pm and will finish at home time.  You will need to stay 
for the whole session. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Friday and sharing this special time 
with you.  
 
Kind regards 

 

Miss J Fox 
Year 2 Leader 


